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MEMORANDUM

Mayor and City Council

Richard Meyers, City Manager

TRAVEL LANE COUNTY UPDATE

February 3, 2021

The City of Cottage Grove is a member of Travel Lane County and partners with Travel Lane
County and the Cottage Grove Chamber of Commerce on a number of projects to promote
tourism. As we hope to begin the recovery out of the pandemic this Spring/Summer, tourism can
playa vital role in helping recover from the closures and restrictions.

Andy Vobora, Vice President of Stakeholder Relations, from Travel Lane County will be present
to update the City Council on current efforts and programs to promote tourism in Cottage Grove
and throughout Lane County.

Recommendation

Information item only, no action from Council.

No Cost

~
....Richard Meyers, City Manager


